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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
YEAR 2 – RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO LLANDUDNO  
Monday 17th June 2024 – Wednesday 19th June 2024 
 
 
We would like to offer the opportunity for the children from Year 2 to take part in a residential visit to 
Llandudno staying in the Llandudno Hostel.  For the duration of the visit, we will be the only occupants of 
the hostel.  The trip will include visits to RSPB Centre, the Great Orme Tram Ride, a trip to the Copper 
Mines and a visit to the RNLI Lifeboat Station. 
 
The cost of the visit this year will be £180 and will cover two nights’ accommodation, all meals while in 
Llandudno, transport, and activities during the trip.  Five adults including a qualified first aider will 
accompany the children.  
 
Many schools run residential trips for Year 2, and they are of great benefit to the children.  Prior to 
organising a residential a reconnaissance visit is made.  Before the visit venues are checked out, places to 
be visited are visited, and walks to be walked are walked!  Security and fire regulations are also checked.  A 
parents’ meeting will be held nearer the time giving further details, but we wanted to give as much notice 
to parents as possible regarding the cost of the visit. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please pay a deposit of £80 no later than 31st March 2024. Payment 
and consent can be given online at www.parentpay.com .  The balance of £100 will then need to be paid by 
2nd June 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs C Johnson  
Deputy Headteacher  
Trip co-ordinator 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

